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#aghington 25,D.C,
Jums 7, 1349
by dear Lr. Secretarys

I wish to thank you for the lavy tepartment's letter of kBay 31, 1b4u,
wnich sets forth a swpgested srocedure for accomplishing the transfer of
adninistrative responsibility for Cuam from the Navy Tepartment to Lhe
fepartment of the Interior,

1 greatly appreciste the initiative taken by the Yavy Department in
this matter, sinoe at least tenitative arreoment between the two Decartrents
on the pointe raised in your letter must be reached before this Denartment
oan submit suvplemental budget estirates of funds noeded in Piscal 1050 to
carry cut the fresident's directive of Yay 14,

The enclosed memorandum entitled “Assumptions for Budgetary furpcses
fegarding Transfer on Cuam” is an elaboration of the points ralsed in your
letter, It is essentially in agreement with the Havy “epartment position,
but takes account of possible delay in replacement of nawal personnel whose
garvices may be required in order to mmintain publie health, safety, and
order after the tranefer to Interior ocours. This fNepartment does not ax-
pect the Navy to continue the services of such personnel for lenger than
six months after the transfer date, and plans to request funds %o reimburse
the Nsvy Department, in sccordance with established proeedure, for the loan
of auch personnel.

Uther items are included in the enclosed remorandum on which tentative
asgreement is deemed necessary for hudgetary purposes. lost of these have
been discussed with ¥r. Cassldy, Fiscal Direstor of the avy Department,
and Captain Hale, "Assistant Chief of ¥aval Operations for Tsland GCovernments.
The memorandum does not cover many detaile invelved in the transfer, which
will have to be the subject of submequent sgroements,

In view of the limited time available for submitiing our surplemental
estirates for fiscal 1950 to the Turesu of the Tudget, I would appraciate’
an early reply if you perceive any objections to the enclosed memorandum.

*

The Department of the Interior would be glad to join the Navy Devsrte
went in recommending to the Fresident that he designate ns soon mz poseible the
c¢lvilian who will replace Admiral Pownall as Covernsr of Guam. I will
sonsult with you informally as to the person whom this Departzent will
recommend for appointment by the iresident. It is hoped thet suoch a
designetion will be made within the next two or three weeks so that the
future Governor can assist in recruiting civilian replscements and in
providing appropriate sssurances to incumbent civilian employees of the
Guam Covernment.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ 4. H. Erug
Hon. Franocls P. Hatthews, Secretary of the Interior.
secretary of the Xavy.
tnclosure 871,



